
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

Dear Parents and Students,       Date : 20/08/2024

“BHARAT BANDH” is being observed

tomorrow, i.e. Wednesday, 21st August 2024,

hence to avoid any untoward incident and for the

 safety of our students, the school will remain

CLOSED tomorrow, i.e. Wednesday,            

21st August 2024.

PRINCIPAL

-----------------------------------------------------------

^^Hkkjr can^^ dy ;kuh cq/kokj] 21 vxLr
2024 dks fd;k tk jgk gS] blfy, fdlh Hkh
vfç; ?kVuk ls cpus ds fy, vkSj gekjs
Nk=ksa dh lqj{kk ds fy,] Ldwy dy ;kuh
cq/kokj] 21 vxLr 2024 dks can jgsxkA




